
 

 

 
Wednesday, September 24th, 2025 

  
Thank you to everyone who participated in this year's Student 
Council's Paw Draw! Here are the lucky winners: our grade 8 
winner is Finn F, grade 9 winner is Jack H, grade 10 winner is 
Campbell S, grade 11 winner is Isabella C, grade 12 winner is 
Gloria C, and finally, our staff winner is Ms. Thinghuus 

 
McMath Clothing is now available to purchase. 
Find the link to order on the school website or 
using the QR code posted on the rolling board 
outside the office or around the school. The 
deadline to purchase is October 14th @ 5pm.  
Order yours today! 

 
Attention all Students please get in the habit of regularly checking 
the PLT sign up for new sessions each week. You can easily 
access the sign-up system by scanning the QR codes posted 
around the school, or by clicking on the PLT Sign Up quick link 
which is now posted on the McMath school website’s main page. 
When checking your upcoming sessions, please also pay attention 
to the date of each session so that you attend the correct session 
on the correct date. 
 

Staff and Students, Friday October 3rd is our annual 
Terry Fox Run. Please bring a “Toonie for Terry” and 
donate to Cancer research during you’re A Block class 
or you can donate using School CashOnline. 

Remember to be Courageous like Terry.  
 
Hey Grade 8s! Are you interested in organizing school events and 
making a positive impact at McMath? Well, here’s your chance! 
Apply to become a Student Council Executive Member! 



 

 

Applications are in the office, they are due Sept 26th in room 
12147,  
Ms. Li-Hindson’s classroom. So, what are you waiting for?  
Apply now! 
 
 
Interested in Science Competitions? There will be an information 
session Thursday, Sept 25th at lunch in Mr. Thiessen’s room, 22121 
for the Kwantlen Science Challenge and UBC Physics Olympics. 
All Grades welcome.  
 
Hi Wildcats! It's that time of the year again! Dance Team Tryouts 
are happening on Oct 7th! We would love to have you guys 
audition. Learning dates for the choreography are on October 1 and 
2nd, they are posted on our McMath dance team Instagram. The 
codes to sign up are around the school as well as on our 
Instagram. If you're looking to join the dance community or just 
want to try out some new choreography, make sure to audition for 
the 2026 season! Thank you wildcats, see you there! 
 
This week is our First Spirit Week of this school year!!   

Today Twin Day,  
Thursday is Crocs and Slides Day,  
and Friday is Jersey Day.  
Let’s show our Wildcat spirit and pride! 
 

Could the following students please come to the office at break or 
lunch today. 
Elle Barker 
Bentley Bourne 
Carys Braverman 
Alex Bruce 
Eloise Buschert 
Venus Cai 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 

Bonne journée McMath! 


